Parents Association
Maine Maritime Academy

Dear MMA Parents & Families:

The last ten year’s tuition raffles were such a huge success that we have decided to do it again! The 11th
Annual TUITION Raffle, Yes, we said TUITION Raffle, *Up to $5.000%, is ready to go!

To be eligible to win:
1. Purchase ticket(s) and return the completely filled out stub (printed neatly so we know exactly who won

and how to reach you) with check made payable to the MMAPA.
2. Returned tickets must be received by noon on December 6, 2024,
3. The winning student must be registered for the Spring 2025 semester with a minimum of 12 credits.**

Tickets: Enclosed you will find 6 tickets. Each ticket is $10. Or save $10 and buy all 6 for $50! Please be
sure to return the ticket stubs (filled out completely) and cash or check (made payable to the MMAPA).
Mail to: Deidra Davis, ATTN: Tuition Raffle, Dean of Students, MMA, Castine, ME 04420.

The raffle tickets will be pulled and winner announced on December 8, 2024 at 8:30 PM. We will also
draw a second and a third name as ALTERNATES. If the first student does not return for Spring 2024 we
will go to the first alternate and then to the second alternate, if necessary.

**A student that has their name drawn but is not enrolled in the Spring of 2025 will not be awarded in a
future semester. The student forfeits any claim to the prize.

The tuition payment will be made directly to the MMA Business Office and placed directly on the student’s
account. (This will not be considered as or affect financial aid. However, if your student is borrowing
money — please have them borrow less!)

*If the raffle does not raise $5,000; the winner will be awarded 100% of the raised funds. The maximum
award will be $5,000. However, last year this was such a huge success that we gave away a $5,000, a
$2,500, and a $1,000 prize. As well as ELEVEN $200 gift cards to the bookstore! That’s $17,200 we were
able to give back to students! (A student may only win once, each year, in this raffle.)

If you need more tickets, email deidra.davis@mma.edu and she can email you a sheet and you can make as
many copies as you wish! You are welcome to copy this ticket sheet prior to filling out as well!

ALL TICKET STUBS MUST BE IN HAND BY FRIDAY, December 6, 2024 at NOON.
Questions? Email Deidra at Deidra.davis@mma.edu.

Thanks, in advance, for your help!
Linda Kativy Julie Kruty

Linda Burgess Kathy Smith Julie Tribou Kristy Higgins
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